

Họ và tên:
Lớp:

Đánh giá và nhận xét của GVBM:



I. LANGUAGE COMPONENTS (3 pts)

Task 1. Choose the word which has a different sound in the part underlined: (0,5pt)

1. A. artist B. manage C. attraction D. handicraft
2. A. crowded B. nowadays C. below D. shower

Task 2. Choose the best option A, B, C or D. (2.5 pts)

3. It's important to decide which we should give _____ to: work or study.
A. priority B. stress C. difficulty D. pressure
4. Lan's parents were very happy because their daughter _____ her goal of attending a famous university.
A. ended B. accomplished C. left D. got
5. My grandfather is a skillful _____ and he can make unique pottery.
A. delivery person B. electrician C. garbage collector D. artisan
6. Her mental and physical health is not good, but she is _____ about her future.
A. unhappy B. pleased C. optimistic D. anxious
7. If you study harder, you _____ gain a good mark in the final exam.
A. can B. should C. must D. have to
8. The older he is, _____ he becomes.
A. experienced B. the more experienced C. the most experienced D. more experienced
9. Lan should turn off the TV if she _____ to focus on her work.
A. want B. wanted C. wanting D. wants
10. Many foreign tourists decided to _____ to Vietnam for another holiday.
A. come in B. come by C. come back D. come across
11. A good dictionary tells you _____ to pronounce the words.
A. how B. where C. who D. when
12. Lan: Do you mind showing me around the craft village? - Hoa: _____
A. Sorry, I can't B. No, not at all C. Showing me around the craft village? D. Great idea.

II. READING (2.5 pts)

Task 1. Read the text and fill in the blank with suitable words from the box. (1.25 pts)

delays media goals achieve important

There are many things we should do to manage our time effectively. Firstly, we should set specific (13) _____ and prioritise them according to their importance level. This will help us keep focused on our most (14) _____ tasks and avoid wasting time on tasks that do not contribute to our goals. Secondly, creating a schedule or to-do list can help us manage our time efficiently by breaking down our day into manageable chunks. We should also be realistic about how long each task will take and build in extra time for unexpected interruptions or (15) _____. Thirdly, it is essential to eliminate distractions and time-wasting activities, such as social (16) _____ or unnecessary meetings, which can reduce our productivity. By following these tips, you can effectively manage your time and (17) _____ success in all aspects of your life.

Task 2. Read the passage and do the following tasks. (1.25 pts)

Twenty years ago, people tried to leave the suburbs for cities but nowadays many people are reluctant to make such a move. They say that compared to suburban areas, city life has many drawbacks. The high cost of living is the first disadvantage. The bigger the city is, the higher the living cost is. Accommodation and petrol are expensive. Food and drinks are also pricey. Apart from that, city people seem to suffer from more noise and air pollution. The densely populated neighborhoods, busy traffic and big construction sites make city noisy and dusty. These are harmful to people's health, such as increasing their stress levels, disturbing their sleep and making **them** suffer from breathing problems.

Lack of space is another drawback of city life. House prices are high in the city, so people tend to live in smaller houses or in apartment blocks. Many cities lack spaces for outdoor activities; therefore, teenagers often hang out at shopping malls or in entertainment complexes instead of doing sports outdoors. The city's authorities are trying to overcome these problems. However, they still have a long way to go before they can reduce living costs and pollution, and increase green spaces to make all cities in the world more liveable places.

Tick (✓) T (True) or F (False). (0.5 pt)

STATEMENTS	TRUE	FALSE
18. People didn't want to move into cities to live twenty years ago.		
19. According to the passage, there are two drawbacks mentioned in it.		

Answer the questions. (0.75 pt)

20. What does the word “**them**” in paragraph 2 refer to?

21. Why do people tend to live in smaller houses or in apartment blocks?

22. Did city authorities reduce pollution levels in cities by half last year?

III. WRITING (2.5 pts)

Task 1. Choose the underlined part(A, B, C or D) that needs correction. (0.5 pt):

23. You should take a rest to improve your mood if you felt stressed out.

A B C D

24. The harder you study for the mid-term tests, better you will do.

A B C D

Task 2: Write the correct form of the word in brackets. (0.5pt)

25. How can we maintain a _____ lifestyle? – By eating well and exercising regularly.(HEALTH)

26. Students at our school find it hard to concentrate on lessons because there is too much _____ from the construction site. (NOISY)

Task 3. Put the words into the correct order. (1 pt)

27. They don't know how they should preserve the natural beauty of their countryside.(TO)

=> They don't know _____.

28. How often do you return to your home town? (COME)

=> How often do you _____.

29. We are encouraging the people in our community to reduce plastic bags. (CUT)

=> We are encouraging _____.

30. They feel healthier and healthier with increasing exercise.(MORE)

=> The _____.

Task 4. Write the complete sentences using the given words and phrases(0.5pt)

31. If/ more people/ drive/ careful, there/ be/ fewer accidents/ deaths.

=> _____.

32. A firefighter's job/ is/ how/ protect/ people/ property/ fires/ other dangerous situations.

=> _____.

IV. LISTENING (2.0 pts)

Task 1: Listen and fill in each blank with no more than Two words.(1.0 pt)

33. The name of the writing contest is “My favorite _____”

34. Mr Vinh wears a(an) _____ uniform.

35. He is hard-working, _____ and friendly.

36. At about 9 p.m, he comes back and empties all the bins _____.

Task 2: Listen to an interview with three teenagers about life in their cities. Decide if the statements are true (T) or false(F)(1.0 pt)

37. Tom loves his city. _____

38. The traffic in Tom's city is getting worse. _____

39. In Elena's city, it's very cheap to shop at the shopping mall. _____

40. Chi thinks schools and teachers should warn teenagers about the hygiene risks of street food. _____

..... (The end)